
Northwick Park Trust 
As a Trust, we are committed to promoting the safe and responsible use of the Internet and social media, 

working alongside parents to assist and support their children and help to keep them safe.  As such, we like 

to remind and reiterate some of the main points of Online Safety in our newsletters. 



  

  



 
 

 

Online safety concern? 
If you or your child has an online safety concern, please contact your school and let us know. We can then help 
to support you through how to report or deal with this concern 


